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Justice Building 
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October 27, 2021 

 

 

VIA EMAIL ONLY:   regina.a.mcCarthy@who.eop.gov and Regan.Michael@epa.gov 

 

The Honorable Gina McCarthy, National Climate Advisor 

White House Office of Climate Policy 

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 20500 

 

The Honorable Michael S. Regan, Administrator 

Environmental Protection Agency 

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington DC, 20460 

 

Subject: Regulation of Heavy-Duty Truck Nitrogen Oxides Pollution and Environmental 

Justice Communities 

 

Dear National Climate Advisor McCarthy and Administrator Regan: 

 

 I enthusiastically join the letter sent to you yesterday, October 26, 2021 (copy attached), 

from California Attorney General Rob Bonta, fourteen of our colleagues, and the Colorado 

Department of Public Health and the Environment, urging that you not delay rulemaking on this 

issue, and “act swiftly to put into place strong, comprehensive standards as stringent as 

California’s Omnibus Regulation and as protective of our most vulnerable citizens.” 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Ellen F. Rosenblum 

Attorney General 

State of Oregon 

 
EFR:pjn 

Enclosure 

c: Brenda.Mallory@ceq.eop.gov; Goffman.Joseph@epa.gov  
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